
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

         

 

        May 13, 2021    

     

 

Dear Ms. Sassower, 

 

Enclosed per your FOIL request is the New York State Assembly’s contract with Davis Polk & 

Wardwell, LLP  related to an investigation by the New York State Assembly Judiciary 

Committee.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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